
My daughter was struggling to adjust to her new environment, but she would always perk up 
when she talked about Nellie. After weeks of difficult drop offs, we started to see a change when 
our daughter would see Nellie and run over to help her put equipment out on the playground or 
just be near her.  
 
Nellie made my daughter feel comfortable and it allowed her to slowly open-up and adjust to her 
wonderful and supporting school.  
 
I am so grateful to Nellie for the kindness she showed my daughter. 
 
Good luck with everything. I wish you the best! 
 
Amanda Mozes 
 


